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We welcome Rev Robert Bell who is leading    

our worship this Sunday morning. 

‘Tell out my soul, the greatness 

of the Lord!  Unnumbered    

blessings give my spirit voice’ 



The Week Ahead 

Sat 2nd           8-9am Saturday Morning Prayer Meeting 

Sun 3rd       11am All Age Service and Creche 

Mon 4th          7-8pm Session Prayer Meeting 

Fergus Snacks! 

If you would like to donate financially towards the 
snacks for our children at Holiday Bible Club, please 
see Lynda Anderson or place in the offering plate in 

an envelope marked ‘HBC Snacks’. 

If you have a Children’s Ministry blue polo shirt or a           
J Team purple T-shirt which are no longer used, please 

could you return them to the church office or leave in the 
vestibule.  Thank  you! 

Prayer Diary 

A Prayer Diary is available to guide you through our 
week at Fergus Rocks.  Copies are in the vestibule 

and outside the office. 



The Herald July/August   

edition is ready to collect 

from the vestibule. 

Youth Week:  we are 

providing dinner for 60 

young people over 4 

days in the first week of 

August.  We’d love some 

more volunteers to      

help with this.                    

Please contact Rachael. 
Rachael is on leave 4th –17th July. 

Rosalind 7th - 26th July                             
(there will be no announcement 
sheet on 17th or 24th July). 

Sonya 18th - 24th July. 

 

 

 

Our teenagers are great at staying connected online but as parents 

how do we encourage open communication? 

Parents, why not come along - and bring a friend -  for the               

opportunity to share, learn from each other and discuss some      

easy-to-apply techniques. 

Sign the sheet in foyer or for more information                                      

please contact me 07796 148090 / sonya_firstcarrickpres@hotmail.com 

‘Staying Connected’ Tuesday 2nd August @ 8pm 



Minister:  Rev Dr Cecil Grant              
Tel: 07989 353732 

cgrant@presbyterianireland.org        
Office Tel: 028 9336 1480                  

office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk 
www.firstcarrickpres.co.uk             

NI Charity Reg:  NIC105433 

‘It is good to praise the 

LORD and make music to 

your name, O Most High’ 

Psalm 92:1  

32 Blankets  4 pairs Bootees   130 Hats       

16 Cardigans  9 Intubator Blankets 70 IV Sleeves 
 

All lovingly knitted and crocheted by our Needle & Natter ladies 
and delivered to Belfast’s Royal Jubilee Maternity Hospital.        

Well done Ladies.  What a fabulous project.  These will be greatly 
appreciated by staff and parents alike. 


